
BELHAVEN FALCONS

CONGRATS!

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE
BELHAVEN SCHOOL

COMMUNITY ON ITS RE-
DESIGNATION AS PART OF

THE REVIEW THORUGH THE
NATIONAL FORUM

ADVANCING EXCELLENCE IN
MIDDLE GRADES!

RE-DESIGNATED

2022-2023
NJ SCHOOL TO

WATCH
BELHAVEN WILL BE RECOGNIZED AT

2023 NATIONAL SCHOOLS TO

WATCH CONFERENCE

NJ ASSOCIATION FOR

MIDDLE LEVEL EDUCATION

(NJAMLE) CONFERENCE

#WingsUp


